
FACULTY SENATE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

October 11, 2012 (Attendance sheets were not distributed.) 

1.  The Provost conducted his part of the meeting in executive session. 

2. Budget Priorities Committee:  The Provost has not yet made his decision about 

membership. 

3. Class Schedules:  Responding to Zubrow’s question about scheduling changes, the 

Faculty Senate Executive Committee does not object to ideas different from those it 

proposed during the Spring 2012 semester.  Baumer said that the proposal indicated the 

Executive Committee is open to discussion, but the University has not yet responded. 

4. Zubrow noted that he invited the UB Coalition for Leading Ethically in Academic Research 

(UB CLEAR) to participate in discussions about academic freedom, academic integrity, 

and related issues, but the group declined to do so. 

  

 


